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Dear Residents of Palmetto Point,
Please Visit www.palmettopointassociation.com  to view and interact with the new website. 
Recent Palmetto Point developments:  
Draft meeting minutes for January 3, 2022 board meeting at 6665 Daniel Ct, Fort Myers, Florida called to order at 9:03 am. EST. A quorum was present. Attendees: Beverly Simmons, John Ingraham, Bill Ganzer and Catherine Coval.

· Our annual meeting is scheduled for March 6th 2022. We will be sending out notices on the details of the meeting.
· Treasurer’s report – Currently has $55,662.65 with no outstanding bills.
· Reserve account has been established for dredging the canals $25,000.00
· Permits need to be submitted for work done to property. Refer to Declaration of Covenants 
· Continuing on updating the roster for all the new residence and getting Constant Contact to organize and easy access. Please email us with your updated addresses and email address for notices to the secretary, Catherine Coval at ccovalgo@gmail.com.
· Please be mindful of your wake in the canals. 
· Annual dues can be paid by check in the amount of $250.00 made out to Palmetto Point Association, and sent to John D Ingraham Treasurer 6758 Griffin Blvd Fort Myers, FL 33908 or by Pay Pal as directed by the Web Site. Pay Pal has a $5.00 Service charge. Checks are preferred, but will accept either form of payment.
· The meeting was adjourned at 9:50 am. EST. 1/3/22.
· Our next meeting board meeting is set for February 7th. We are hoping to have all HOA Board Meetings on the 1st Monday of each month. 
Thank you to all who have paid your dues. To pay your dues, please visit the website and click on the dues link located on the top right-hand side of the home page. 
The Board and the ARC will continue to work on your behalf to ensure Palmetto Point remains the premier waterfront community in Southwest Florida.

Regards, 
Palmetto Point Board Members
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